
December 3, 2012

Dear Cooperating Teachers, School Administrators, and Program Directors,

We would first like to thank you for accepting our teacher candidates.  They have been observing and assisting in your classrooms and afterschool programs since October 23rd.   We look forward to your continued guidance as we all work to prepare these future teachers.

The purpose of this letter is to clarify with you that Tuesday, December 11, 2012 will be the last day of fall quarter that our teacher candidates will be in your classrooms and building.   
They will return to your classrooms on Tuesday, January 8th.
·  WINTER QUARTER: January 7-March 15
Candidates will not be in placements January 22 and February 19
· SPRING QUARTER: April 1-June 7
Candidates will not be in placements May 28

Thank you again for your continued support of the Master in Teaching Program at Evergreen.  We look forward to our continued collaboration.
Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience 
And Community Relations Officer
pettyl@evergreen.edu
360-867-6573
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